
 

December 27th, 2024 

Voluntary Recall of Frozen Oysters on the ½ shell 

To Whom It May Concern; 

On December 26th, 2027, we received notice of an illness outbreak from the California 
Department of Public Health. We were notified that product we had purchased from one of 
our vendors had linked reports of causing illness when consumed. The Product in question 
was Frozen oysters packed in the KPR on 03/24/2024, under ICSS List # KR-15-SP. 

Golden State Seafood has decided as a precautionary measure to recall all product that 
has not been used for consumption to ensure public safety. 

As part of our HACCP Plan and SQF Recall Policy, we will ensure that all product still 
available for return will be picked up with immediate effect and continuous monitoring of 
this current recall as well as full transparency with manners regarding any further notices of 
illness.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding, if you have any questions or concerns 
please reach out to your company representative for further assistance. 

 

Salvador Renteria 
Operations Manager/SQF Practitioner 
W. 213-688-7650 ext. 115 
C. 406-561-6885 


